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Dear Parents,                       

 

On Thursday 18th January 2024, Year 5 will be going on a visit to the Jorvik Centre in York. 

We will be leaving school at 9:30am, so please ensure your child arrives at school on time. We will 

spend the day exploring the museum and consolidating our knowledge on the Vikings we have studied in 

History during Autumn Term. 

 

Your child will need to wear appropriate footwear as they will be on their feet the majority of the day. 

They will also need to bring a packed lunch, water bottle and a coat.  

The cost of this visit is £14.50 This includes entry to the museum and the coach journey. 

Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions then the trip will not be able to go ahead. 

 

We may need extra adults to come along to meet the ratios for our children, so if you can help then 

please let us know on the return slip below.  

 

We will be leaving York at 2:00pm and expect to be back for the end of the school day. 

 

We are aware this is an expensive time, however this will be the one ‘big’ trip for Y5 this year and there 

will be no other paid trip for the rest of the academic year.  

 

Please complete the attached form here, no later than 22nd December, to indicate you child’s lunch 

choice and if you are able to help on this trip.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sean Fleetwood     Jessica Lovatt    Hannah Botterill 

 

 

http://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/
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